SEPTEMBER 2025



## **HELLO SEPTEMBER!**

WELCOME TO A NEW SCHOOL YEAR

The PTA would like to extend a very warm welcome to all our new families joining our school community this year, as well as our fantastic new teaching staff. It's wonderful to have you with us! To our returning families and dedicated teachers, welcome back – we hope you've all enjoyed a restful summer break and are settling back into the rhythm of the new school year.

As many of you will know, our PTA works hard to raise essential funds for school improvements. From upgrading our stage and sound equipment to purchasing new learning resources, every contribution makes a real difference to our pupils' school experience.

## What's to come

2025/2026 SET TO BE A BRILLIANT YEAR

This newsletter is just a brief introduction to what we've got in store for the year ahead! We will be able to share more news after our AGM. Please take note of some important diary dates!

FIND OUT MORE



Our community Park Run event Next event: October 12<sup>th</sup> 2025, 9am

ROSSETT ACRE PRIMARY SCHOOL

# PARK RUN TAKEOVER

SUNDAY 12<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER, 2025 0900, VALLEY GARDENS

Rossett Acre Primary School is taking over the Harrogate Junior Park Run

Get the whole family together and join us at the Harrogate Park Run.

There are lots of ways to be involved. Be a runner, a marshal or even just a spectator!

REOUEST A SPONSORSHIP FORM

More information will be shared with you in the next few weeks. For now, please just put this date in your diary!

# More Than Just Fundraising

WE ARE HERE TO BUILD OUR COMMUNITY

We are so much more than just fundraisers. Yes, we do raise vital money for school improvements, but at our core, we're all about bringing our school community together.

PIA ALM, Wednesday

10th September, 1900

Through our events and initiatives, we create opportunities for our littlies to take part in a wide range of activities, for families to connect and for you to have a voice in your child's school experience.

From our social events and family fun days to coordinating volunteer opportunities and facilitating communication between parents and school leadership, we work to strengthen the bonds that make our school community so special. Please join us.

We would absolutely love to have you involved! There's no pressure though. If you've got an idea for an event or fundraising initiative, know someone who would like to get involved or have a hidden talent that you'd like to share, we really would love to hear from you.

# **Our Upcoming Events**

SOME DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

This year promises to be an exciting one, and we're very much looking forward to working alongside all of you – whether you're able to volunteer your time, attend our events, or simply support our fundraising efforts.

#### **PTA AGM**

Everyone is welcome and we would absolutely love to see some new faces. Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> September. Full details are below.

I CAN ATTEND

#### PARK RUN TAKEOVER

Sunday 12<sup>th</sup> October, 9am. Sign up links will be sent out shortly - keep a lookout!

FIND OUT MORE



#### **JUMBLE SALE**

Get this in your diary now! 8<sup>th</sup> November at 10am. If you have any jumble to donate, please take this to the school office.

DONATE NOW



STORY EVENING

#### STORY EVENINGS

The little ones just love our Story
Evenings and there will be at least one
in the Autumn term. Keep a look out for
the dates!

BE A READER

#### CELEBRATE CHRISTMAS

It's not too early is it to mention this?
We have some ideas but would love to hear yours please

SHARE YOUR IDEAS

# YOU ARE INVITED TO THE PTA AGM





Join us for our Annual General Meeting where we'll review the year's achievements, discuss upcoming fundraising plans, and elect committee members for the new school year.

This is your opportunity to hear how PTA funds have been spent, share your ideas for future projects, and get more involved in supporting our school community.

FIND OUT MORE